From: Jennifer LaPorta

To: City Council
Subject: NO "smart" water meters!
Date: Friday, October 15, 2021 5:30:46 PM

Dear City of Sebastopol Council Members,

I am writing to oppose your proposal of installing "smart" aka wireless water meters in
Sebastopol. Many people are suffering from the negative biological effects of wireless
technology. Many of us have decided to exclude wireless technology from our properties.
We use WIRED connections for our computers, which are faster, more reliable in bad
weather, more cyber secure, more energy efficient, and SAFER in terms of toxic radiation.
Do not IMPOSE this personal health hardship on us! It probably costs PG&E more to install
hard technology vs this "smart" meter technology. We should not have to bear the financial
brunt for PG&E.

Sincerely,
Jennifer LaPorta
B.S. Environmental Health
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